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Comments: Hello,

 

I writing to express my strong opposition to this project. Our old growth forests are such an important resource to

our precious wildlife and also extremely important for our environment. The Daniel Boone national forest is also

an irreplaceable recreation area. To plan a 40 year project makes no sense. Please leave this important forest

alone.

 

 

 

Holly Crovo


